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SUMMARY 

Prohibits public bodies from contracting with broadband Internet access service providers that 
engage in certain network management activities based on paid prioritization, content blocking 
or other discrimination. 

Provides limited exceptions, including for activities necessary to address needs of public safety 
and law enforcement. 

Becomes operative January 1, 2019. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 
 


